From: Cathy Halka
To: SAC

**Subject:** FW: Justice Project - Memo to SAC Members **Date:** Thursday, January 27, 2022 4:41:01 PM

**From:** Brel Froebe <br/>
Sent: Thursday, December 16, 2021 9:18 AM<br/> **To:** Cathy Halka <CHalka@co.whatcom.wa.us>

**Cc:** Barry Buchanan <BBuchana@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Dana Brown-Davis

<DBrown@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Jill Nixon <JNixon@co.whatcom.wa.us>; Tawni Helms

<THelms@co.whatcom.wa.us>

**Subject:** Re: Justice Project - Memo to SAC Members

Thanks Cathy for sending this out. Would it be possible to get jail population data for the past 5 years? I'm particularly interested in the numbers pre COVID vs. pandemic numbers. Also I'm wondering if there's any report or information stating what of the recommendations in the Vera Project's 2017 report have been implemented into policy, and if there's any data about how that has affected jail numbers.

This would be super helpful information for SAC members to get before our first meeting.

Thanks again, Brel